

Rail Replacement Work Switches Tracks

<u>FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE</u> (May 24, 2024) – Pittsburgh Regional Transit's rail replacement project at the Willow Avenue crossing will switch over to the outbound tracks on May 29.

Crews are currently working on the inbound tracks at Willow Station between May 16 and May 29.

From May 29 to June 16, crews will switch sides to replace the outbound rail. Riders using St. Anne, Willow, and Overbrook Junction should use the inbound platforms to travel inbound or outbound.

Riders on all rail routes may experience delays of up to 40 minutes while operators wait for oncoming vehicles to pass.

The Red Line will be operating as normal, from downtown to South Hills Village, during that portion of the work. Additionally, rail cars will continue to terminate at Penn Station (adjacent to the East Busway) through May 31.

Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service by calling 412-442-2000 on Twitter @PghTransitCare or via live chat at www.ridePRT.org.

###